
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF DROUGHT CONDITION 
 
 

The City of Santa Barbara is experiencing 
A SEVERE DROUGHT 

 
 

 
Santa Barbara City Council has declared a Drought Condition.  

Please help us by conserving water wherever possible. 
Your efforts will help to ensure that  

the beauty of Santa Barbara is preserved. 
 
 

 
We Have No Water To Waste! 

 

 
www.SantaBarbaraCA.gov/Water (805) 564-5460 


